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Awards  

Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Sammy, Amelia, James, Alex, Chelsea, Lachlan, 
Ellen, Skye and Lauren. 

Infants – Play at Kinross 

This Wednesday, 16th September, the Infants class 
will be attending the Kinross production held at 
Kinross Wolaroi School. The Infants students will 
travel via bus to and from the venue. The bus will 
leave at 9.30 and return at 12.30. There will be no 
cost for this excursion! Attached is a permission 
slip if you have misplaced yesterdays note. 

Please Note: Students are to wear their full school 
uniform: girls – pinafore and boys – long pants. 

End of Term-Picnic Lunch 

This Thursday we would like to invite parents, 
friends and family to bring a picnic lunch to have 
with the students at 1:15pm then stay and enjoy 
some time in the playground and garden with the 
students. 

At 2pm the primary students will be presenting 
some work they have been doing over the past few 
weeks. It would be great if some parents can stay 
to be our audience. 

There will be assembly this Thurs 17 Sept - 2.45pm. 

Spring into School:  There is no Transition or 
Playgroup in the school holidays.  We will begin 
again on Tuesday 6th October, the same day as 
school resumes. Remember to pack sun hats!!! 

Uniforms 

Summer Uniforms:  Next term will be summer 
uniform, please ensure that you have full summer 
uniforms for school photos on the first Thursday 
back. We will remind parents again on the 1st 
Newsletter of the term. 

Please check any uniforms you have at home and 
please label all clothing 

School Photos  

Our school photos have been scheduled for Term 
4, Week 1: Thursday 8 October.  

Absences  

Remember you may send in a note, come into the 
office or ring up to notify the school of absences or 
planned absences. Please return absence notes 
attached to last week’s newsletter by this 
Thursday. 

OSSA Rehearsals:  There are no more rehearsals 
this term. We will advise new dates for Term 4, 
2015 

Swimming this Friday  

Just a reminder: that we have swimming on this 
Friday 2.30pm – 3.30pm, this is also the last day of 
school. Please remember to have everything 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Term Tues 6 Oct 

Picnic/Assembly: This Thursday 17 Sept 
See details below 

Swimming & last day of school: This Fri 
18 Sept 

Term 4 2015 
School Resumes: Staff & Students - Tues 6 

October 
Spring into School: Tues 6 Oct 
School Photos: Thurs 8 Oct 

 Canteen:Lis this Fri 17 Sept      
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 8th September 2015 Term 3 Week  9 
packed for your child/children to participate, 
including $5.00 to go in the silver box if you are 
paying weekly.  

Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect your 
child/children.   

OSSA Spectacular Costumes 

All of our students will take part in the OSSA 
Spectacular on Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th 
November, 2015. 

The infant’s students are dancing to’ Home among 
the Gum Trees’ and will need brown shorts and a 
light green t-shirt. 

The primary class are dancing to’ Let’s Get Loud ‘ 
and will need brightly coloured/fluro shorts or skirt 
and t-shirt. 

We would like all students to have their costume at 
school by 20th October ready for the dress 
rehearsal on Tuesday 27th October. 

 


